
Introductory Email 
 
 
Subject line: Important Fire and Security Information for Your Business 
 
 
Important news about Fire Alarm maintenance 
 
It’s quite surprising how many business owners and managers, are still unaware 
about the law concerning how often a fire alarm system should be inspected. 
Legislation states all premises subject to The Regulatory Reform (Fire Safety) Order 
2005, should have the means of raising the alarm in the event of fire. 
 
What the law says… 
 
An electronic fire alarm system must be maintained in accordance with BS5839. The 
British Standard also includes a section on maintenance, which states there should 
be periodic inspections by a competent engineer at an interval of no more than six 
months.  
 
Is your Fire Alarm Inspection due? 
 
Before you check, you might be interested to know that Fortech Fire & Security can 
beat your usual fire alarm maintenance cost or upgrade by 10%. If you’re looking to 
have your first maintenance service then there’s no need to look any further because 
we offer guaranteed lowest rates and a guaranteed high quality service. 
 
Highest possible standard of service 
 
As you might expect from a professional, registered Fire Installation and 
Maintenance Company, our engineers are highly qualified, industry trained and work 
to the highest possible standards. For your peace of mind, we also provide an 
emergency 24 hour system repair service covering all London and all surrounding 
areas. 
 
Our full range of services include… 
 
● Fire alarms 
● Fire extinguishers 
● Intruder alarms 
● CCTV systems 
● Access control systems 
● Audio and video door entry systems 
● Emergency lighting 
 
Contact us… 
 
For more information or for a no obligation quotation, please contact a member of 
our friendly team on 0207 060 3875. Ask for advice or visit our website for more 
details. https://www.fortech.uk.com/ 



 
Kind regards, 
 
[put a contact name here] 
 
 
Fortech Fire & Security 
Tel: 0207 060 3875 
https://www.fortech.uk.com/ 
 
 
 


